Continued success in the fight against
organised crime groups operating in
Northern Ireland

The latest Organised Crime Task Force (OCTF) Annual Report, published today,
has outlined how a multi-agency approach is delivering positive results in
the fight against crime.

Opening of new community health
building for Strabane

A new state of the art community health building has been officially opened
in Strabane today.

Transformation in Action: Advanced
Nursing Practitioners in Northern
Ireland

Today marks a significant milestone in Nursing as the first cohort of locally
trained Advanced Nurse Practitioners (ANPs) successfully complete the
programme.

Business rates public consultation
launched

Launching the consultation at the Institute of Revenues Rating and Valuation
conference in Belfast, Permanent Secretary Sue Gray said: “Back in May I
announced the Department’s intention to undertake a full and comprehensive
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review of business rates.

£237,000 resurfacing scheme for A8
Ballymena Road, Larne

A £237,000 resurfacing scheme on the A8 Ballymena Road, Larne will start on
Friday 20 September 2019.
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